DISTRICT ONE MEETING AREA 24 ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS JANUARY 12, 2021

The Meeting was called to order by Joe D, DCM followed by the Serenity prayer. Those present were Al
F,Josh M, Tony S, Jane S, Rose A, Tim L, Mark P, Bryon W, Mick M, Sandra M, Joe H, Bill B, Jesse V,
Stephanie T, Ryan M, and Will M. Zoom Attendees were Jeff D, Mike H, and Mike R.

OFFICERS REPORTS

SECRETARY REPORT: Bill B read his notes from the November 10™, 2020 meeting Sandra M made a
motion to except and Al F seconded. The motion passed.

TREASURER REPORT: Mark P said he had not received anything from Tom K, so the report was tabled till
next month’s meeting Bill B made a motion to except and Joe H seconded motioned passed.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

ARCHIVES: Bryon W has nothing to report, but Mike H will be help him out.

PI/CPC: Jeff D was asked to send envelopes to a Doctor’s Office. He has a list of pamphlets needed to
stuff some envelops for the heath care professionals, the legal professionals and have some have them
dropped off at churches and different businesses. He is also trying to figure out how to reach out to the
TV and Radio Stations

CORRECTIONS: Sandra M & Mick M said No Meeting for Woodbury County Jail, but they can do Zoom
Meetings for JD on Monday nights.

TREATMENT: Tony S said No one can go into the treatment centers right now

INTERGROUP: Mike H Intergroup New elected positions Josh C secretary, Bill H Treasurer, Rose A Vice
Chair and Jerry K Chair. Mike is working on setting up the new Central office website. The Central Office
has new hours Wednesday and Thursday 10am to 2pm. No plans for a unity dinner as of now.
applications are being accepted for the Central Office manager position. Zoom meetings are on the
website with ID codes please call Hotline for passwords if you need them.

GRAPEVINE: Jane S is promoting grapevines at meetings
LITERATURE: Will M nothing this month but great things to come next month

NEWSLETTER: Tim L nothing to report



OLD BUSINESS

Joe B went to Area 24 workshop over Zoom. Bits for the fall 2021 conference host were asked for, with
District 7 (Ames) being nominated because no ON€ volunteered. District 7 was given $500 to start the
process of getting things started. Replacement of the area secretary’s laptop was also motioned; it is at
least 10 years old and was approved to purchase one for under $1000. The 2021 budget was also
discussed but tabled till march until suggested changes could be made seeing the treasurer's mother has
just passed away and felt it would give them more time to get this done. The March meeting that was to
take place in Marshalltown was voted on to be directed down via Zoom. Our own Rick W. has been

nominated for delegaté at large.

New Business

This year’s Tri-State Round up will be live and in person March 5%, 61, & 7™, mask will be required as
well as social distancing and hand sanitizer will be available. Please be announcing atéaef/e'% meeting to
help spread the word we need support for this event this year more then ever. There are some amazing
speakers for across the mid-west. The Fellowship Club will reopen Friday 1-15-2021 for meetings only.

Joe D Closed the meeting

Respectfully submitted, Jesse V



